
 

June 15 Camp – Includes 3 Team USA Coaches 

A Few Spots Still Left 

Peak Performance Bowling Camp will feature three Team USA Coaches at next week’s summer 

camp.  The Team USA Coaches include Andy Diercks, Mike Shady and Bill Spigner.  The June 15 

camp will be held at Ten Pin Alley located in Fitchburg, Wisconsin from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.  “I 

don’t think you will find a stronger team of coaches that provide world class training for a 

minimal cost.  What a great opportunity for any bowler to work with today’s best teachers in 

the sport.”   

Anyone interested in registering for the camp should go to Peak Performance Bowling website 

at:  www.ppbowling.com or email Mike Shady at: coachshady@gmail.com.  There are only a 

few spots remaining.   
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